
 

 
For further 
information please 
contact: 
 
Eve Flynn, Board 
Chair 
250-240-2845 
 
 
 
 

100 Jensen Avenue East, Box 430 
Parksville, BC  V9P 2G5 
Phone 250-248-4241 
Fax 250-248-5767 
 

For Immediate Release: 
 
 

Board of Education Announcement  
 

Extension of Appointment of Superintendent of Schools 
 
Parksville, BC –  December 19, 2019 
 
The Board of Education is pleased to announce that Dr. Keven Elder will continue on as 
Superintendent of Schools for School District 69 (Qualicum) through the 2020/21 school year.  
 
We look forward to working with our Superintendent and the entire district leadership team as 
we continue to focus on student centered learning, quality teaching  and leadership, supports for 
social emotional learning, and operational excellence.   
 
On behalf of the Board, I wish all of our employees, students, families and community partners 
the best of the season. 
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